
From: Blandin, Norva
To: Kelly Brandenburg
Cc: Jon Hines; Steve Swett
Subject: Re: SPCC - Fort Lauderdale
Date: Thursday, March 29, 2018 8:45:49 PM

Good afternoon Kelly,

Thank you for providing me this information.  I will review it and let you know if the
 Department require additional information.
I'm currently traveling and I will get back to the office on April 6. Usually, you will get
 an exit interview from us within 7 days. The inspection report will take more time to
 be provided.

Based on the inspection conducted, just one violation was encountered based on the
 missing EPA ID numbers of the generators in your acceptance and delivery records
 for used oil  transporting. We can discuss later on
Best regards,
Norva

Sent from my Galaxy Tab A
-------- Original message --------
From: Kelly Brandenburg <compliance@cliffberryinc.com>
Date: 3/29/18 3:24 PM (GMT-05:00)
To: "Blandin, Norva" <Norva.Blandin@dep.state.fl.us>
Cc: Jon Hines <JHines@cliffberryinc.com>, Steve Swett <SSwett@cliffberryinc.com>
Subject: SPCC - Fort Lauderdale

Good afternoon,
Thank you for the visit yesterday. Please see attached SPCC plan for your review. Is there anything
 else you need?
 
Also, I didn’t get the report from the inspection yesterday, do you have that for me?
 
Thanks,
Kelly Brandenburg
Cliff Berry, Inc.
954-763-3390
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